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Hamre Jaime

From: Heather Robertson <gemsong@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 8:39 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Puppy Mills

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I'm writing to ask you to vote for H.B. 4045. Animals deserve a better life than to be in a puppy mill and we 
shouldn't be funding them through pet stores. Customers often do not know that is where the animals are 
coming from and they also deserve to get an animal that hasn't been neglected and forced to live in a cage.  
Thank you for your time.  
Heather Robertson  


